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Tarpon Springs Art Association Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 

March 28, 2016 
 

The meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm by President Sherry Orr 
 

Members present: Bess King, Heather Risley, Frank Hipp, Patsy Renz, Sherry Orr, Yvonne James. 
 

Secretary's Report: 
The Minutes from the February Board Meeting were read and a motion to accept the minutes was made by 
Heather, seconded by Patsy, and passed unanimously. 
 

Treasurer's Report: 
The current balance is $1627.73.  
  
Membership & Newsletter Report: 
. TSAA membership is127 paid dues to date. The newsletter is ready to print.  After discussion regarding 
charges for updating the TSAA website, Patsy will research options. 
 

Programs: 
No report. 
 

Sunshine: 
No report. 
 

Venues: 
North Pinellas Hospital: coordinated by Lyn Kapola , Tom Whitman and Petera Semple.   
PAC: Heather will remind members of the opportunity to hang their Spring Show art entered during the month 
of April. 
Yard of Ale: Lyn Kapola coordinator. 
US America Bank: Sharon Chandler coordinator. 
 

Shows & Special Events: 
Heather reported that work continues in preparation for the April Paint & Photo event and she received 60 
registrations.  
Heather is coordinating locations for artists to paint on site during the April First Friday event in Tarpon 
Springs. In addition, she is working on completing the painting of the Tarpon Springs fiberglass dolphin and it 
will be unveiled during the Art on the Bayou event.  Congratulations to Heather for the selection of her design. 
 

Old Business:  
The 2016-2017 Boys&Girls Club art program will be on the 2nd Monday of the month, beginning October 10 at 
4pm.  Members will be encouraged to participate and the proposed topics are: October, sidewalk chalk: 
November, Acrylic: December, watercolors. 
 

New Business: 
The annual Spring Show is Monday, April 4 and will include the installation on the 2016-2017 Board members. 
The Art on the Bayou is April 9 & 10 and details are in the newsletter. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 2:15 pm. 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Bess King 


